December 2018

“OPEN HEAVENS FOR THE FINAL HARVEST”

YOU ARE ALL INVITED TO ATTEND OUR OFFICIAL
Southern City 2019 Prayer Walk SEND OFF!

WHEN: JANUARY 13,2019 6-8 PM

WHERE: DOVE Elizabethtown
840 N. Hanover St. (Rear of Hoss Restaurant building).

Please park in back parking lot area.

Mark your calendars now and plan to join us for an evening of prayer and
worship!

The heavens are opened for the reaping of the final harvest. The Father’s love,
the Son’s sacrifice and resurrection, suffering, salvation and redemption is finished,
and the outpouring of the Holy Spirit is truly taking place right now in this nation and
across the whole earth.

Our Lord Jesus, the head of His church, is building His Body which is the Body
of Christ. In this building process, He is finishing what He started many years ago.
God’s faithfulness will be realized more and more in these last days as we approach
the fullness of time on this Earth. As we all network together and all fulfill our
individual part, we will see the glory of God cover the Earth as God has declared in
His word (See Is. 6:3, Is. 40:3, Numbers 14:21, Jn. 17:22.)

The Southern City 2019 Prayer Walk will begin Feb. 1 and continue through
mid-July 2019. We will begin at CBN Virginia Beach and continue through the
following states over the next 6 months: North and South Carolina, Tennessee,
Alabama, Mississippi, Arkansas, Louisiana, Texas, New Mexico, Arizona, and California.
Calvin will be doing most of his prayer walking in the major cities of these states.



Calvin’s prayer is that the Lord would receive great joy and find extreme
pleasure in this walk (John 8:29, Hebrews 13:15-16, Rev. 4:10-11).

Let’s agree with the following confirming scriptures:
*Matthew 4:19  *Matthew 9:35-38  *John 1:51 *John 4:34-38
*Acts 2:16-21 “Rev. 5:1-14 *Luke 4:14-20 *Acts 10:38

The months are flying by and in less than 6 weeks we will be on our way. As we
prepare for this momentous walk, would you consider partnering with us through
prayer and financial support? If there is a specific place, region, city or state you
would like to sow into, please let us know.

Many of you followed our National Cross Walk journey in 2014 and we thank you
for your tremendous prayer covering, financial support and encouragement
throughout our journey. We couldn’t have done it without you! We once again find
ourselves in a place of complete dependence on the Lord in every way. Calvin will
come home for the second half of each month to regroup, work and prepare for the
next leg of the walk.

Please follow us as we prepare for our departure and throughout the six months
for important reports and updates. Check out our web site-
theministrycenteronline.org. Monetary gifts can be given through our web site or sent
via mail to The Ministry Center PO Box 62 Manheim, PA 17545. Stay tuned for our new
Face Book page- coming soon!

We thank God for your love and support! Together we will see God’s kingdom
come and His will be done here on Earth as it is in Heaven!

Calvin and Stephanie Greiner

The Ministry Center






